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I apologize for going so long between meetings without communicating, but I would like our group to resume its work.
We still have time to possibly get something together for an October/November committee meeting.

 

I’d like to schedule the next working group meeting regarding net metering to focus on the costs and benefits of net
metering and distributed solar generation. The format we discussed for this meeting will involve both parties (the utilities
and the solar advocates) making presentations explaining their views about this issue. Our goals are for all parties to
gain a better understanding of the issue and one another’s perspectives, and to see if we can reach agreement on
amendments to Kentucky’s net metering statute that satisfies all parties. 

 

I expect that the utilities will bring representatives with rate-making expertise who understand the relevant technical
issues and that the solar advocates will come prepared to discuss these technical issues, as well. 

 

Please complete the attached Doodle poll for this meeting. I appreciate your ongoing participation in this dialogue and
look forward to seeing you at our next meeting. Once we pick a meeting time, I would appreciate someone from the
utilities and someone from the solar community sending me any written materials you plan to present/discuss at least
one week in advance. I will be sending these materials to the entire group before the meeting so we can all be on the
same page.

 

If anyone was left off this list, it was not intentional. I think we all have a good sense of who has been participating, so
please include anyone who has been inadvertently left off.

 

http://doodle.com/k87fwedr6724bpk3

 

Hope everyone has had an enjoyable summer!

 

Sincerely,

Morgan

 

Morgan McGarvey | Morgan & Pottinger, P.S.C.
601 West Main Street | Louisville, KY 40202
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www.morganandpottinger.com
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